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COVID-19 UNWIND:  Frequently Asked Questions for Managed Care 
Organizations & Dental Benefits Administrator Plans Updated 
The COVID-19 Unwind Frequently Asked Questions for Managed Care Organizations & Dental Benefits 
Administrator Plans has been revised and republished on the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy’s 
(DHCFP) Novel Coronavirus COVID-19 website. 

Managed Care Organizations, Dental Benefits Administrators and Nevada Medicaid Fee-for-Service providers are 
invited to review the questions and answers, and to send any additional questions to ManagedCare@dhcfp.nv.gov.   

Please continue to use the resources on the Member Outreach webpage to remind recipients/members to keep 
their address up to date with Nevada Medicaid. 
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